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General Manager’s Report:   
Board Meeting October 8, 2020      
 
This report is an executive summary provided with this Board agenda to Commissioners with recommended actions if 
any. Detailed information, staff reports, and supporting materials are provided within the full agenda packet.    

PHASE-IV SOURCE WATER PROJECT:   

District staff and engineer along with funding partners from USDA-RD meet bi-weekly with R&G Excavating 
to discuss project schedule and status. As you can see by the attached photographs the contractor has 
made significant progress in the last 30-days installing the remaining components of the intake structure 
below the high-water elevation. With the approval for in-water work extension work at this site is subject 
to the in-water work schedule and must now be completed by October 15th of this year. Unfortunately, due 
to subsurface changes and site conditions, additional piling is necessary to complete the in-water work at 
the intake site. As such a 30-day extension of the in-water work has been requested to allow the contractor 
to complete the work at the intake site.   
 
  INTAKE SITE  
Contractor continues dewatering the intake site and is 
maintaining a low level of water in the work area. 
Final installation of Helical Pile has been completed 
allowing the contractor to form and pour the  
remaining portion of the intake structure. 
 
Backfill around the intake structure and preparation to 
remove the cofferdam is scheduled to occur during 
the week of October 12th. 
 
 
 
 

PIPELINE 
Contractor is beginning the preliminary trench 
resurfacing along Beaver Creek Road. In the 
coming weeks, the contractor expects to have 
preliminary trench resurfacing complete on 
North and South Beaver Creek Road. The project 
includes grinding and resurfacing the entire 
eastbound lane of Beaver Creek Road next 
spring.  
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